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Department of Human Resources

311 West Saratoga Street 

Baltimore MD  21201
FIA INFORMATION MEMO

  

Control Number: 99-33

Effective Date: IMMEDIATELY


Issuance Date: March 4,1999

TO:

DIRECTORS, LOCAL DEPARTMENTS OF SOCIAL SERVICES

DEPUTY/ASSISTANT DIRECTORS FOR FAMILY INVESTMENT

FAMILY INVESTMENT SUPERVISORS

FROM:
ROBERT J. EVERHARD, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

RE:

MA RECIPIENT SURVEY

PROGRAMS AFFECTED:

MA 

ORIGINATING OFFICE:
OFFICE OF POLICY, RESEARCH AND SYSTEMS

The Urban Institute will begin interviewing 1,900 Medical Assistance recipients this month as part of the Health Care Financing Administration’s evaluation of Maryland’s Health-Choice program.  The attached letter from the Urban Institute to the Department of Health and Mental Hygiene describes the survey.  If you get questions from MA recipients about the survey, please assure them that their participation in the survey will not affect their eligibility for MA.

INQUIRIES:
Please direct questions or comments to Phyliss Arrington, Bureau of Policy and Training, at 410-767-7079.

ATTACHMENT

c:
DHR Executive Staff



FIA Management Staff


Constituent Services
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